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VIAE-MAIL 
Mr. David Stawick 
Office of the Secretariat 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20581 

April 1, 2009 

RE: Notification. New York Mercantile Exchange, Inc. Submission #09-59. 
Notification Relating to Reference Change from "NYMEX ClearPort" to 
"CME ClearPort'' 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

The New York Mercantile Exchange, Inc. ("NYMEX" or "Exchange") hereby notifies the 
Commission that it has implemented a change in its reference to ClearPort from "NYMEX 
ClearPort" to "CME ClearPort." This reference change was implemented in early February 2009 
and was first used in the context of submission #09-14, which was filed with the Commission on 
February 18, 2009. Since then, the Exchange has referred, and continues to refer, to ClearPort 
as "CME ClearPort." The term "CiearPort" is a trademark of the Exchange. "CME" is a 
trademark of the Chicago Mercantile Exchange Inc. This is reflected in the trademark 
disclaimers on www.cmegroup.com and in relevant promotional materials. 

Pursuant to Section 5c(c) of the Commodity Exchange Act ("Act") and CFTC Rule 
40.6(c), the Exchange notifies the Commission of the change to "CME ClearPort". 

Should you have any questions concerning the above, please contact the undersigned 
at 202.638.3838. 

Sincerely, 

De'Ana H. Dow 
Managing Director 
Government Relations 


